
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

A reminder that tickets are still available for two BWSPA summer events: 

 

The acclaimed Rain or Shine Theatre Company will be presenting A Midsummer Night's Dream on The Head 

Master's Lawn behind No. 11, The Close on Saturday 11 June. The grounds will open at 6pm for picnics and 

the performance starts at 7pm. Please bring your family and friends to join us for a wonderful evening of 

Shakespeare.  

 

The Summer Party will be taking place on Friday 1 July at 7pm on the Head Master's Lawn, No 11 The Close. 

Why not form a table with your class reps? Come and enjoy a glass of fizz on arrival, canapes, a buffet 

dinner and our live band. Smart dress (black tie is optional). 

 

Please contact Sue Malone-Crossman tel. 01725 513036 or email sue.malone.crossman@gmail.com for 

tickets to both events. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Regards 

 

Ed Martin 

Chair BWSPA 
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